
CodeRED Call – January 27, 2021 
 
Hi, this is Jackie Bresnahan, Director of Administrative Services 
for the Town of Wenham calling to share an important message 
regarding our CodeRED Emergency notification system. 
  
The state will be moving into Phase 2 of the vaccination 
distribution schedule next week, which begins with residents ages 
75 and over or those with 2 or more comorbidities.  Wenham 
residents will have a local drive thru option in town and numerous 
other state sponsored sites throughout the North Shore.  
  
We will use our CodeRED Emergency Information system to 
inform residents via robocall, email or text message when 
registration is open within each new phase.   
  
In order to ensure that your data is accurate in our emergency 
notification system, we encourage you to go to wenhamma.gov 
and click on the CodeRED logo located at the bottom of the page, 
or text WENHAM to 99411 from your mobile phone, and enter the 
requested contact information, including any additional phone 
numbers for texts or email addresses for updates.  If you received 
this message via all preferred contact methods, you do not need 
to take any additional action. 
  
If you do not have Internet access, call the COA at 978-468-5529 
for assistance in adding your preferred contact information to the 
list.  
  
We will be in touch very soon to notify residents of vaccine 
updates through CodeRED and at wenhamma.gov/covid. 
  
Thank you.   
 


